
Park Brow Community Primary School 
Broad lane, Southdene, Kirkby, Knowsley, L32 6QH  

Telephone Number: 0151 477 8540 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

It’s been a fabulous couple of weeks at Park Brow School. Year 6 have relaxed after their SATs week and have 
settled back into lessons really well. We are also very proud of our Year 2 pupils who have also completed their 

SATs tests last week. They have tried their hardest and the staff are very impressed with them.  
Congratulations to all our pupils who have celebrated their Holy Communion over the last couple of weeks.  

Paul Bradshaw, School Improvement Liverpool gave our year 5 and 6 pupils a very informative talk about Online 

Safety last week. This was followed by a session for Parents and a Staff Meeting for all Staff. We were very 
disappointed that only one parent attended this very informative meeting with Paul.  

 
Can I remind you that school closes on Thursday 25th May at the normal time of 3:20pm. School opens on 

Wednesday 7th June for the remaining summer term. Year 6 will leave for Kingswood on this day. 

 
Ms V Roberts (Headteacher)  

 
 
 

 
  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                                   

                                              
              

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR %Attendance 

 

RC 94%       +1% 

RP 94%        +1% 

1D 94%        +1% 

1B 96%        +1% 

2C 96% 

2R 96%           

3O 94%         

3B 96%         +1% 

4B 96% 

4S 95% 

5P 96%         +1% 

5LP 96%          

6J 97% 

6C 94%           

YEAR TO DATE     95.1%    

National 96.1% 

School Target 97% 

Target year groups: Reception, Yr1D, 

3O and 6C. 

Celebrating Talents Beyond School. 
What a wide range of talents we have had over the last couple of weeks! Many of our children brought trophies into school to 
show us how well they had performed in a majorette competition. We have also had lots of football trophies. How fantastic is 
Maisie’s home-made bird box! Well done everyone! We love to see what our children have been getting up to outside of school. 
 
 

 

 NEWSLETTER – Monday   22nd   May  2017 

Girls Football Tournament 
It was  our girls turn to show off their talents on the football 
pitch. They were incredible, with Ellie scoring an incredible 
ten goals! The girls won every match and came first overall in 
the tournament. Brilliant! 

           
              

REMINDER: SCHOOL CLOSES ON THURSDAY 25th MAY AND OPENS ON WEDNESDAY 7TH JUNE. 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL: 7th JUNE – 9th JUNE.      



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Key Stage 1 – Music Focus  

 

PROBLEM BUSTERS 
Miss Casey has been working with a group of 
Year 6 children to act as peer mentors. These 
children are present around school and are a 
support for pupils who may need help with a 
problem. The pupils know to contact a member 
of staff for support if required.  

 

 

WHO HAS BEEN IN OUR HAPPY BOOK? 
Congratulations to Ruben for some amazing ideas and vocabulary in 
English. Well done to Annie for some outstanding Maths work and to 
Kelsey for  a wonderful piece of writing.   
  
 
 

 

 

Year 1 participated in, weekly music lessons this term. This was led by Knowsley Performing Arts. The children 
created their own music, learnt songs and added their own musical twist to their performances. Year 6 were 
treated to their very own musical performance which they thoroughly enjoyed.  
 

                      

 

 
 
 
This week is Spanish Week in school. The children have been put into mixed age groups and are learning all about Spanish 
culture and some familiar Spanish phrases.  Mrs Sinclair was very adventurous and set about making Pinatas with her group! 
 
 
 
 

SPANISH WEEK   

 
 

Buenos  dias Gracias 

Por favor Adios 
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